
4. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

a) SAVE OUR SUMNER WALKWAYS GROUP

Mr Paul Corwin of the Save our Sumner Walkways group has requested speaking rights
at the Board meeting to urge the Council to consider the purchase of a block of land at
the Taylors Mistake Beach.

b) PROPOSED CHANGES TO THE RESOURCE MANAGEMENT ACT

Mr Jeff Keey of the Royal New Zealand Forest and Bird Protection Society Inc,
Ms Sandra Preston of the Community Law Centre and Mr Quentin Davies of ACE –
Action for the Community and the Environment – have requested speaking rights to
raise with the Board their concerns over proposed changes to the Resource Management
Act.


